
Ambassador Bocka refused to call on Ministry of Foreign Affairs to accept Republic of Serbia’s protest note 
Wednesday, 07 October 2015.

In defiance of the standard diplomatic practice and rules of conduct, Albanian Ambassador Ilir
Bocka, after receiving instructions from Tirana, refused to call on the Ministry of Foreign Affairs
to be handed the protest note of the Republic of Serbia over the serious incident in which Serbia
national football team was attacked, with the explanation that “nothing has happened”. 
  
Because of the undue nature of this act by the Albanian Ambassador, the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs will take appropriate steps in line with the diplomatic practice.
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